










FW: Industrial Sewer Connection Permit #689-S
Fusegni, John F [fusegni.john@cleanharbors.com]

From: Morrow, Paul [mailto:pmorrow@tonawanda.ny.us]
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 9:59 AM
To: Irwin, John <IrwinJ@cleanharbors.com>
Subject: RE: Industrial Sewer Connection Permit #689-S

John-

I received 3 SMRs for discharge from the GE remediation site for permit 689-S.  I allowed several extra days of discharge
beyond what is written on the permit because I limited you discharge for several days due my limiting your discharge
while I collected of yearly Pretreatment samples both at GE and downstream of the GE discharge location. Therefore
your discharge on 11/12/15 is within the acceptable period of time you were allowed to discharge at no additional
charge.  I have also received payment for the permit.

Therefore to the best of my knowledge Clean Harbors has fulfilled its requirements to this office.

Paul K. Morrow
Pretreatment Coordinator
Town of Tonawanda
779 Two Mile Creek Rd.
Tonawanda, NY 14150
716-693-4900
fax 716-743-8911
pmorrow@tonawanda.ny.us

From: Irwin, John [mailto:IrwinJ@cleanharbors.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 2:17 PM
To: Morrow, Paul
Subject: Industrial Sewer Connection Permit #689-S

Good Afternoon Paul,

Thank you for the time spent today discussing the status of the above referenced permit.   Our customer on this project
has requested that we provide formal documentation that we have complied with all the terms and conditions of this
permit and no other submittals, SMR’s or other documentation is outstanding.

They also asked if they could get confirmation from you that an extension of the permit was authorized, allowing Clean
Harbors to discharge the final batch of pretreated water on November 12, 2015.

At your convenience,  would you be able to send me a quick email confirming the above?   It would be greatly
appreciated.   If you have any questions or issues, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the number below.   Thank you
very much in advance for your help on this.

Regards,

Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 1:45 PM
To: Fusegni, John F [fusegni.john@cleanharbors.com]
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John
John Irwin - Field Operations Manager
Clean Harbors Environmental Services, Inc.
42 Longwater Drive
Norwell, MA 02061
(781) 792-5810
(781) 953-0726 (Cellular)
(781) 871-0690 (Fax)
Email: irwinj@cleanharbors.com
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